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5 Perrins Lane

Hampstead

London

NW3 1QY

16/05/2017  11:10:122017/1892/P COMMNT Patricia Kelion I object to this  further basement application given the noise  and further environmental 
disruption it will cause. There has been no report submitted as to the effect of this basement .  
I am the owner of 4 Old Brewery Mews , Hampstead which backs on this building and am 
concerned about this matter and lack of consultation . The applicant already has permission 
for an extension but now wants to build a basement . There are already too many basement 
applications in Hampstead and the consequences of all this foundation/ digging  work is 
unknown as well as the effects on neighbouring buildings
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